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Registration closes on September 23rd, 2024, at noon. 

 WHO CAN JOIN? 
A parent of a child attending a school in the Vancouver school district that possesses 
strong communication skills in English and is able to commit to 8 training sessions 

 WHERE AND WHEN IS THIS TAKING PLACE? 
Newcomer Welcome Centre (NWC) 1000 East 59th Ave. Room #066  
Info Sessions: Tue, Oct 1st OR Wed, Oct 2nd from 9:30 AM – 11:30 AM 

After attending one of the info sessions, you’ll be invited to attend one of the following: 
5-day training: Mon – Fri: Oct 7 t h  –  11 t h  from 9:30 AM – 2:30 PM OR 
3-day training: Tue – Thu: Oct 22nd  – 24 t h  from 9:30 AM – 2:30 PM 

HOW CAN I REGISTER? 
Please click HERE or scan QR Code or use the Link to register: 
https://forms.office.com/r/cK2eYEDkYG 

If you have additional questions, please contact: 

Le-Van Chu, Volunteer Coordinator lvchu@vsb.bc.ca 

Michelle Su, Volunteer Administrative Assistant volunteer@vsb.bc.ca 

 
Settlement Workers in Schools (SWIS) 

NPLP Host 

     Multicultural Liaison Workers  

 

 
NPLP is specifically designed to help new immigrant parents learn to become 
leaders in their school communities. By taking part in this project, you will: 

Gain an in depth understanding of how the Vancouver school system works 
Get involved in your child's school & education 
Learn to support students with diverse learning needs 
Gain experience in a multicultural setting 
Learn how to become an active volunteer in our district 

District volunteers receive a Certificate of Recognition for their 
participation in volunteer opportunities 
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